
18th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware we have not been able to organise trips and visits as we usually would 

because of Covid restrictions. Therefore, we have organised a unique experience for 

children in school. We are bringing the whole solar system to our school!!  On Monday 7th 

June, a mobile planetarium company called WonderDome (www.wonderdome.co.uk) will 

be visiting our school. A mobile planetarium will be set up in our school and WonderDome’s 

astronomy presenters will work with the children.  

This is a unique experience for the children to explore our Solar System first hand through 

presenter-led shows immersed in a real planetarium setting. Each class in school from Year 

One to Year Six will visit the planetarium and experience an amazing journey into our solar 

system. This will be a fabulous start to our annual Science Week and Reception and Nursery 

staff have lots of exciting things planned for our younger children too, relating to this 

theme. 

We would like to request a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child to cover costs for this 

amazing experience, on the understanding that without this we may not be able to proceed 

with the event. 

Please contact school if you have any questions about this event. 

Yours Sincerely,   Mrs Exley (Science Coordinator) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP  – WonderDome Planetarium – Monday 7th June 2021  

Name of child ________________________________________________Class _________ 

I enclose a contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of the activity  

Signed _____________________________________________________________________  

  Article 29 Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities 

http://www.wonderdome.co.uk/

